
Online Student Registration 2019-2020

The Perry County School District will implement its new, online student 
registration for the upcoming school year.  This process will require all 
parents to complete their child’s school registration electronically via 
computer, tablet or smartphone.  Parents will be given an access code to 
initiate this process. If you do not have one, you may contact your child’s 
school to get your access code.  The online registration window will open on 
July 1st through July 24th.  If you do not have access to a computer, tablet or 
smartphone, computers will be available at each school campus on July 23rd 
and July 24th.  We appreciate your patience as we implement this new 
system. If you have any questions concerning the process, please contact 
any school office.


